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UPCOMING CHANGE
 

Hazardous Violation Re-inspection Fee
 

 

 
Beginning June 1, 2011, an $85.00 re-inspection fee will be 
applied to each re-inspection performed by the Department. 
 
This fee will be applied to all re-inspections required when a 
hazardous condition is not corrected or when the Department 
receives no response to a request to correct a condition, which 
results in a violation or other issued order.  
 
See Rule 1 RCNY §101-03 for more information. 

http://www1.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/rules/1_RCNY_101-03.pdf

